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Please follow us on Instagram, Class Dojo & Facebook to see the 
latest updates or visit our website.

Traducción en español que se encuentra en dorothyhall.yuma.org.


OCTOBER 2023

Dorothy Hall Elementary School

5777 E. 45th Place 	 	 	 	 928-502-8300 	 	        dorothyhall.yuma.org


School News: Happy Fall Dorothy Hall 
Innovators & families! Some of you may have 
noticed that I’m not at school. I had urgent 
medical surgery at Mayo Clinic on Sept. 15th. I 
am currently at home recovering. You have 
excellent weekly visiting administrators that are 
current assistant principals in the district. Please 
do not send me messages on Dojo at this time. If 
you need assistance please contact the office and 
they will assist you. Thank you for your 
understanding and support. 


October 5th is the end of the first quarter. All 
parents have been invited to participate in a  
parent teacher conference. Conferences are 
scheduled for Oct. 10th-13th with dismissal at 
1:00 p.m. Please make sure that you connect with 
your child’s teacher about your child’s progress. 
We appreciate all that you do to support your 
child’s goals.


This month we will be focusing on Responsibility 
as our Character Strong trait. We encourage all 
families to join us with our focus on responsibility 
by talking about it at home as well.


Halloween is on Tuesday, October 31st. Students 
may wear a costume to school that day. A costume 
of their favorite book character would be ideal! 
Costumes may not have blood, gore or any 
weapons. If the costume has any of those 
elements then please leave them at home. Dress 
code rules still apply so make sure there is no bare 
midriff.


21st Century classes are canceled October 
10th-13th because of parent teacher conferences. 
Classes will resume on October 16th. All students 
are encouraged to participate in our “Stand Up to 
Bullying” spirit week. 


For the color wars on 
Monday, Oct. 16th


Preschool & Autism - 
Red

Kinder - Blue

1st Grade - Green

2nd Grade - Pink

3rd Grade - Orange

4th Grade - Yellow

5th Grade - Purple


http://dorothyhall.yuma.org


October 4th: PTO 
meeting @ 6:00 p.m. in 
the multi-purpose room. 


October 6th & 9th: Fall 
Break-No School 


October 10th-13th: 
Parent teacher 
conferences for all parents. Dismissal at 1:00 
p.m.


October 16th-20th: Spirit Week “Stand up to 
Bullying”


October 27th: Fall Festival 


October 31st: Students may wear a 
Halloween costume. No blood, gore or 
weapons allowed. No bare midriff.
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Congratulations! 


Our focus for September was respect! Students and 
staff participated in activities and discussion about 

RESPECT all month long.


Isabella Batalla

Micah Olbert


Matteo Ocampo

Abigail Aripez

Braden Narde

Cesar Briceno


Mischa Moreno

Alexander Hardee


Elcie Gomez

Killian (KJ) Keddy

Santiago Urquides


Braxton Phelps

Matthew Batalla


Ava Alvarez

Rudy Castellanos


Noah Platero

Bradley Underhill

Genesis Urquides

Nathaniel Garcia


Jimmy Giron

Mateo Felix

Grey Gaspar


We are so proud of all of you!

H-Helpful


 E-Engaged

            R-Respectful

            O-Ownership


October 2nd is National Custodian Day


We are thankful for all that our custodians do 
to keep our school safe and clean! Thank you 
to our amazing team. German, Veronica, Julia 
and Elba, we appreciate you!!

Heroes of the Month for 
September


